
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  File No. SR-CboeEDGA-2019-012 
 
From:  Eric Juzenas  

Counsel to Commissioner Allison Herren Lee  
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

 
Date:   August 9, 2019 
 
Re:   Meeting with Clearpool 
 

On August 7, 2019, Eric Juzenas met with Joe Wald and Ray Ross of Clearpool and Ari Burstein 
of Capital Markets Strategies. The CBOE EDGA proposal to implement an asymmetric 
speedbump was discussed. 


